
1

 
 

From: Melissa Andrikopoulos  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:02 AM 
To: Tejinder singh  
Subject: RE: PRA Request 
 
Hi Mr. Singh, 
 
I have received your request and you will receive a response on or before December 9th, as required by the Public 
Records Act. 
 
Thank you, 
Melissa 
 

From: Tejinder singh   
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:02 AM 
To: Melissa Andrikopoulos <mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Re: PRA Request 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms. Andrikopoulos, 
 
When you have a moment, I will greatly appreciate if you may have an update regarding my PRA request below. 
 
Thanks 
TJ Singh 
With best regards 

 
 

On Nov 29, 2021, at 8:57 AM, Tejinder singh  wrote: 
 
 
Dear Ms. Andrikopoulos, 
 
I will greatly appreciate your assistance with the attached PRA Request. 
 
Thanks 
With Best Regards 
TJ Singh 
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